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Mr. Earl Williams 
38 Brookview Drive Nonh No. 20 
Jacksonville, FL 32225-6677 

November 17, 1994 

RE: Docket No il3-WS • oint Application for Transfer of Majority Organizational 
Control of Jacksonville Suburban Utilities Corporation in Duval County from GWC 
Corporation to United Water Resources Inc. 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

Thank you for your letter of November 7, 1994, to Chairman Deason, in which you 

state your objection to the above-referenced application. 

Please indicate, in writing, whether you are a customer of Jacksonville Suburban 

Utilities Corporation, and whether you wish to request a formal hearing on this matter 

---pursuant to Section 120.57, Florida Statutes. H you do request a formal hearing, please also 

---indicate, in writing, the grounds for your objection with particularity, in accordance with 
_ __ Rule 25-30.031(2), Florida Administrative Code. 

' 

Please submit your response to this letter as soon as possible, to the Director, 

Division of Records and Reponing, Florida Public Service Commission, 101 East Gaines 

- - -Street, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850. In your response, please refer to the Docket No. 

_ _ _ Jeferenced at the top of this letter. Please also serve a copy of your response upon Mr. 

Philip Heil, Vice President, Jacksonville Suburban Utilities Corporation, 1400 Millcoe Road, 
--"J~acksonville, Florida 32225. 
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Mr. Earl Williams 
November 17, 1994 
Page Two 

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding any of the 
above. 

cc: 

/Zd~ 
Rosanne G. Capeless, 
Staff Attorney 

15ivision of Records and Reporting 
Division of Water and Wastewater (Coker, Messer) 
Scott G. Schildberg, Esq. 
Mr. Philip Heil 
Office of Public Counsel 


	940743499
	940743500



